
COMMENTARIES

Dear Bella,

I’ve finally had an opportunity to read through 
Volume 2, Number 1-2 of Judaica Librari­
anship and I’m writing to congratulate you. 
It is certainly a job well done and I can imag­
ine the wide range of articles being useful 
to a large number of different audiences. We 
certainly should get a subscription at Gar­
land and I would appreciate it if you could 
send us the appropriate forms.

All the best, 
Ralph Carlson 
Vice-President 
Garland Publishing Inc. 
New York NY 10016

Commentaries related to the pro­
posal of the Library of Congress on 
the Romanization of Yiddish names 
are in the CATALOG DEPARTMENT of 
this issue.

Dear Marcia and Bella:

I am writing to tell how much I appreciate 
receiving Judaica Librarianship, whose 
every issue I find to be useful, informative, 
and attractive. As a matter of fact, I was 
tempted on more than one occasion to lift 
one or two of your articles for the Jewish 
Book Annual.

Because of its usefulness to everyone in the 
field of Jewish books, your magazine should 
appear on a more frequent basis. I wish you 
and your staff my congratulations for this fine 
journal.

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jacob Kabakoff 
Editor, Jewish Book 
Annual

The editors of Judaica Librarian­
ship gratefully acknowledge a 
generous grant from the I. Ed­
ward Kiev Library Foundation in 
support of the publication of 
this issue.
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